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From:

Sent: 12 November 2020 10:57
To: wastecomments
Subject: Despising return scheme

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

I write in support of the proposal to have a waste deposit return scheme. The majority of litter in my
neighbourhood is as a result of drinks - cans, bottles and disposable coffee cups. It is my understanding that
waste deposit return schemes in other countries are effective in reducing litter and incentivising people.

I'hope to see it implemented soon across the whole of the country.

Thank you






